Dear All,

I hope this email finds you well!

With just one month left until our annual meeting, we are pleased to share with you the programme of talks for OPSYRIS 2018 in Glasgow (please find attached). As you will notice, in addition to oral presentations, we have also scheduled two poster sessions - we will list the titles and authors of posters in our final version of the agenda.

For those who have not yet registered, we hope this will be an encouragement to do so! Registration is open until Friday, 21st of September. 

We would also like to take this opportunity to mention that registration is now open for the British Geriatrics Society (BGS) Spring Meeting 2019, taking place on the 10th-12th of April in Cardiff. Please follow this link for more details: https://www.bgs.org.uk/events/spring-meeting-2019
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The BGS Spring meeting will cover the latest scientific research and the best clinical practice in care of older people. Our ageing population is stimulating extensive NHS service redesign to deal with the challenge of caring for larger numbers of older people both in and out of hospitals.


Very best wishes,
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